
December 10, 2018  

 

Honorable Mayor London Breed 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place 

Room 200 

San Francisco CA, 94102 

 

 

Dear Mayor Breed: 

 

It is with a heavy heart that I write to inform you of my decision to withdraw my name from 

consideration to serve as Commissioner on the San Francisco Residential Rent Stabilization and 

Arbitration Board. Unfortunately it seems that my service might make it necessary for me to stop 

offering a certain level of service to San Francisco rental property owners. I am not prepared to 

reorganize of my business in this way, at this time.  

 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve the City of San Francisco and the rental housing industry in this 

capacity.  

 

Respectfully, 

 

J.J. Panzer  

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: 

Mawuli Tugbenyoh, Liaison to Boards and Commissions 

Malia Cohen, President, San Francisco Board of Supervisors  

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board of Supervisors  

 

 


